
 

 

 
Tuesday 1st September 2020 

 
 

Parents/Carer Consultations Wednesday 2nd to Friday 4th September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back! 
 
In order to get our ‘Catch-Up’ strategy approach right for the children, we are keen to find out what their 
experience has been over the past six months. For this reason, we are hosting parent consultations this 
week, prior to the children returning on Monday 7th September.  
 
The booking system is now live (from Tuesday 1st September). As usual, all appointments are available on 
a first come first serve basis. The booking system will close on Thursday 3rd September at 7pm. 
 

 
 

Ms Parker’s tips! 
 
Set up 

 If you already use our online system for payments (school dinners, extended services and last year 

parent consultation), you’re already set up to make an appointment 

 If you have not used our system (Tucasi- scopay), you need to use your login, previously provided, 

and register your account to make an appointment 

 I recommend that you switch on your alerts within the system so you can receive a reminder of your 

appointment 

 
Booking 

 In your area you will be able to see the available appointments for your child’s/ren’s teacher. If you 

have more than one child, stagger your appointments accordingly, to reduce waiting time 

 If you need any advice or assistance please contact the school office 

The purpose of the consultation is to find out from you, how your child/ren has coped physical, mentally, 
emotionally and academically, so we can plan to support their needs going forward. If your child/dren has 
not struggled, we would still love to speak with you. We could gain further insight into how best your child 
learns and build on this. 
 



 

 

It is vitally important that we get the opportunity to discuss all this with you; therefore, we are fully 
committed to securing an appointment for every single child.  
We ask that you help us to achieve this by confirming an appointment over the three-day period. 
 
Children do best when school and parents work together; we all want the best and have the right intentions 
for our children.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Ms A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher 


